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Friday, 18 September 2015 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter. 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
I am proud to report that we will once again be hosting a Macmillan Coffee 

Morning on Friday 25th September at 11:15am in our Rainbow Class.  We 

would be grateful for cake donations and if you are able to help, please see 

Mrs Cable or Mrs Newton. 

This year is particularly important to us following Mrs Moore’s recent battle during the Summer.  I am very 

pleased to report that last week she was given the all clear and is now cancer free. 

 

Lost property 
We have a blue coat aged 13-14 in the School Office.  This has been shown to the children but 

as yet nobody has claimed it.  If you have lost this, please come and collect it. 

 

 

Empty boxes and newspapers 
Rainbow, Red and Green classes are asking for any empty boxes and old newspapers to help with their 

artistic construction. 

 

Musical Theatre Group 
Mrs Moore and Mrs Yeomans will be running this popular after school club on 

starting Tuesday 6th October.  This is open to any child in Key Stage 2.  Look out for 

the letter going home tonight. 

 

 

Attendance 
 

Well done to Rosa class who achieved 99.6% attendance last week.   

 

Please remember that we do not authorise any holidays during term time.  I appreciate that the cost is 

greater during term time. However, I cannot express how important it is for your child to be in school for 

the full 190 days per academic year. 

 

If you are looking to book a family holiday, can I draw your attention to the Easter holidays?  This year, 

Nottinghamshire are on holiday for the first 2 weeks of April.  There are a number of cheaper holidays for 

the 2nd week of this break as many schools will have returned.  This is a great opportunity for a reasonably 

priced family holiday during the school holiday times. 

 

 

Mr Seeley 

Headteacher  

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood

